M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT
		BONNIE RICKERT, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO

DATE:	OCTOBER 02, 2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN IXL LEARNING AND BALLYSHANNON MIDDLE SCHOOL


Attached is a memorandum of understanding from IXL Learning for additional licenses at Ballyshannon Middle School.  Ballyshannon is in need of 100 additional licenses from IXL Learning for Math and ELA.
I recommend the Board approve this agreement as presented.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



